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Edward V. Qualey  

(CJ ’74) retired from the 

New York State Police as a 

supervisor. He was an 

Associate Professor and 

the Chair of the Criminal 

Justice Studies Division at 

Hilbert College. Ed 

received a Hero Award for 

Lifetime Achievement from 

the 100 Club of Buffalo at the Buffalo Club 

on March 3, 2017. Ed was recognized at 

Hilbert’s 2016 Commencement and awarded 

an Honorary Doctorate Degree in Public 

Service for his over 30 years work with the 

Criminal Justice Program. 

Richard V. Qualey  

(CJ ’88) is a Senior 

Investigator and 26 year 

veteran with the New 

York State Police 

and will receive 

a Service to Law 

Enforcement Award 

from the Erie County 

Law Enforcement 

Foundation on May 18, 2017. Richard is also 

an adjunct instructor in Criminal Justice 

Program at Hilbert. 

 
 

FACULTY NEWS 

Mark Paoni and Dan Culver took 8        

students from Criminal  Justice, Forensic 

Science, Psychology, and Computer       

Security to Washington, DC as part of the 

CJ/FS  Association annual trip. They saw 

the monuments, Smithsonian sites, and had 

a private tour of the Fallen Law Officers 

Memorial. These club members have 

earned this trip through fund raising and 

their philanthropic activities both on and 

off campus. The adventure began on 

Thursday, April 20th and they returned on 

Sunday, but the memories will last a life-

time.  

Students Travel to Washington DC 
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Campus Events 

Recruitment Officers on Campus: 

Chesterfield, VA Police Department   Detective Bob Puckner 

Chesterfield, VA Police Exam    Corporal Elliott Anderson 

SUNY Washington DC Internship Program Robert Walter 

Fairfax County, VA Police Department   Jeff Bergman 

US Customs & Border Protection   Agent Amanda Cali 

 

Student Internships 

The Hilbert College Criminal Justice Studies Division is pleased to announce its internships for Spring 2017.  These 
students gain valuable experience and work contacts by participating in the program.  We are also able to 

demonstrate to a variety of agencies the capability of our students. 

Criminal Justice Internships Spring 2017 
Amanda Binder                          Town of Hamburg Police Dept. 

Daniella Diati      Town of Cheektowaga Police Dept. 

Nathaniel Hyman                   Town of Cheektowaga Police Dept. 

Katherine McEvoy           Erie County Opiate Task Force 

Anthony Pellicano                                                      FBI 

Brandon Ciesielski                    Town of Tonawanda Police Dept. 

Kelsi Ebert            Town of Hamburg Police Dept. 

Teegan Lendel                          Monroe County Sheriff’s Office 

Kimberly Moss                    Niagara County Domestic Violence                 

                Intervention Program 

Ashley Schiffler                    Niagara County Domestic Violence                                                      

                Intervention Program 

Forensic Science Interns for Spring 2017: 

Rebecca Bailey                    Town of Orchard Park Police Dept. 

Victoria Kubiak                   Town of Cheektowaga Police Dept. 

Nicolas Rodriguez                  Erie County Sheriff’s Dept. 

Tobey Alexander       Monroe County Medical Examiner’s Office 

Joshua Von Haugg     Town of Cheektowaga Police Dept. 

Imarie Waller             Gowanda Correctional, SOCTP  

Amanda Weiner                    Town of Orchard Park Police Dept. 

 
 

 
 

 

CJ/FSI CLUB Chicken Bar-B-Que   

The CJ/FS Club held its first Chicken Bar-B-Que on April 1, 

2017, following the Adopt-a-Highway.  

Club members volunteered to pack over 200 chicken      

dinners for customers. 
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Institute for Law and Justice News 

 

The US Attorney’s Office, Western District of New York, the Erie County Law Enforcement Foundation, Inc., 
NY/NY HIDTA, MAGLOCLEN, National Counterterrorism Center, FBI, Hilbert’s Criminal Justice Studies Division 
and the Institute for Law and Justice sponsored several conferences during the past few months.  

The following conferences will recently offered at the Institute for Law and Justice at Hilbert College. 

 

January 27, 2017—Heroin/Opioid Prevention and Investigation 

Sponsors:  US Attorney’s Office Western District of NY, NY/NJ HIDTA, Erie County Law Enforcement 
Foundation, Inc., MAGLOCLEN, Hilbert College ILJ. Attendance:  85 

 

February 10, 2017—Opiates 

Sponsors:  US Attorney’s Office Western District of NY, United States Probation and Pretrial Services, US 
Department of Justice, Drug Enforcement Administration, Hilbert College ILJ. Attendance:  231 

 

February 24, 2017—Terrorist Weapons, Tactics & Techniques 

Sponsors:  US Attorney’s Office Western District of NY, United States Secret Service Buffalo Field Office, Erie 
County Law Enforcement Foundation, Inc., MAGLOCLEN, Hilbert College ILJ. Attendance:  109  

 

 

The Adopt-a-Highway was held on April 1, 2017. Students and faculty worked together to spruce up the 

campus and clean South Park Avenue. This is our 25th consecutive year of participating in the program. 

Thanks to all. 

 

 

 

 

Adopt a Highway 



Acknowledgements  
 

Jonathan Adamowich  

(CJ ‘15) was hired by Border Patrol/Customs and has accepted a position in Highgate Springs, Vermont. 

 

Amy Czuhanich  

(FS ‘14) has been hired by the Burlington Police Department, VT, as a Criminal ID Technician. 

 

Harlie Decker  

(FS ‘16) has been sworn in as a Special Agent with the Georgia Bureau of Investigation and is their youngest 

sworn agent. 

 

Courtney Duncan  

(current FS student) will be working with Americorps for one year. 

 

Katelyn Hearn  

(CJ ’16)  has been hired as a Correction Officer and is working at Five Points Correctional Facility in 

Romulus, NY. 

 

Kathleen Maras  

(FS ‘16) has been hired as a Victim/Witness Coordinator in the Domestic Violence Unit at the Shelby County 

District Attorney General's Office in Memphis, TN. 

 

Shannon Rogers  

(FS ‘17) is already employed by HUB Enterprise and working in surveillance and investigations. 

 


